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February food benefits early - English 
 

SNAP Program 
PO Box 14440 
Salem, OR 97309-5079 

  

January 16, 2019       

                 

Client Name  

Client Street  

Client City, State Zip  

Hello,  

You are getting this letter because you get Supplemental Nutrition Assistance 
Program (SNAP) food benefits every month. You will be getting your February  
food benefits early. The federal government shutdown caused the change.  
 

Your February food benefits should be on your Oregon Trail Card by Friday  
(January 18, 2019).  
 

It is very important to carefully budget your food benefits through February.  
 

Nothing has changed in how food benefits are used. If you need more  
food resources, please contact 211Info: 

• Dial 211 toll free 

• Text your ZIP code to 898211 

• Email help@211info.org 
 

To find a local DHS office, go to www.oregon.gov/dhs and click on  
Office Locations. 
 

We will let you know if anything changes with March food benefits.    
 

Sincerely, 
 

Dawn Myers 
SNAP Program Manager 


